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From: Philip Hall <phhallaboo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 6, 2025 4:21 PM

To: House Education Committee

Subject: Support for H5841

Dear Committee Members--

| am a long time educator and resident of Providence. | fully support this act because it will protect all students
(including mine) from outdated restrictions on how they may/may not wear their hair, include ones that are based on
the textures of hair that White people have that do not work for many peaple of color, especially Black kids. ALL
students should have the right to wear their hair in styles that are comfortable and/or reflect their heritage for them!

Thank you for your consideration,

Philip H. Hall



